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Engagement Sessions

All seven members of the Board of Education conducted engagement sessions 

with SPPS students at Johnson Sr, Gateway to College, Como Sr, Focus Beyond, 

Washington, Open World Learning, Harding Sr, Central, RiverEast, Gordon Parks, 

AGAPE, Highland Sr, Humboldt Sr, Creative Arts. Bridgeview, and LEAP. Several 

of these schools had multiple sessions. We are rescheduling our session for 

Journeys.

Kaying Thao and staff from REA served as note-takers for these sessions.

We cannot release data yet because we don’t want it to influence the feedback we 

continue to receive. But these sessions were very constructive and we are excited 

to continue doing this work.



Families and Staff

We are in the process of scheduling outreach sessions geared towards families 

and staff. These will begin soon and will continue through the Summer.

We are also working on an online survey so that people can submit their feedback 

even if they are not able to attend a session.

We are continuing to work toward the final adoption of our BIGG goals by our 

November Regular Board meeting.



Questions?


